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Kay Carl Elementary School is pleased to announce a preschool opportunity for children 

within our community.  Students must be four years old by Sept. 30th, and live in the Kay 

Carl School Zone. This unique experience will provide age appropriate preschool instruction 

for the children, while being included in a learning environment with preschool students 

with disabilities.  This opportunity will enable your child to receive valuable preschool 

instruction, as well as provide the students with disabilities, age appropriate role models. 

 

We are looking for children who have age appropriate language and behavior.  The children 

must be potty trained and must demonstrate that they are able to be away from home for at 

least one-half day.  Parents will be required to transport to and from school and ensure that 

consistent attendance occurs with the exception of illness.  Parents will also be required to 

attend Family Involvement events. 

 

The program will be offered M-Th in two sessions; at 9:15-11:45 and 12:55-3:26.         

Mrs. Allen or Ms. Sandy will be instructing the students and will be assisted by 1 

instructional assistant in the classroom  

 

Enrollment is limited in an effort to maintain an appropriate class size. Enrollment in the 

class will be determined by needs and interview.  Interest forms will be accepted until 

March 27, 2020.  After that date you will be contacted to set up an interview time. Class list 

will be determined through a lottery process.  If not selected, parents may choose to have 

their child’s name remain on a wait list in the case of a vacancy. 

 

Interest forms are available in the front office. 

 

 

 

Preschool at Kay Carl ES 


